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Wednesday 10th August 2011. 

Dear Parents, 

 

Just to let you know the results of the meeting held 9th August 2011. 

 

FAREWELL – Tuesday 13
th

 December 2011 

A preliminary agreement has been reached to go with the same gift as in 2010. This includes: 

• Magazine in commemorative bag 

• Pen engraved with students name and year 

• Signature frame with class photo 

 

This pack should cost approx $30. If you have any objections or would like to discuss this please 

see me ASAP so that ordering can proceed. Please note that this pack is valued at approx $45 with 

the difference being subsidised by the school. 

 

DECORATIONS 

Two mums volunteered to help with the decorations for the evening, that is Mrs Thompson 

(Tegan) and Mrs Allen (Katie). If you wish to assist before hand or be part of the team that puts 

things together on the night please contact either of these mums. 

 

CAKE 

Mrs Steele (Matilda) has offered to proceed with the ordering of the cupcakes. 

 

Also, some reminders for the farewell. 
 

Tuesday 13th December at East’s Golf and Leisure Club 

Starts at 6pm – decorating team can commence anytime after 3pm 

Disco provided 

Food – finger food pre-ordered by Mrs P after children vote for favourites (includes 2 drinks) 

Dress – neat and tidy casual 

 

REMEMBER – in your preparations for this event .... your children have many landmarks ahead 

(e.g. Yr 10, Yr 12 etc) Don’t go overboard as it makes for greater expense in the future. 

 

T-SHIRTS 

The children have been sized today for their polo shirts. Notes will follow; please make your 

deposit or full payment ASAP as we can’t order without the full class commitment and t-shirts can 

take 4 weeks or more to arrive after the order is placed. 

 

If you are concerned with any of the items listed above, wish to volunteer or just want to talk 

about any aspect of our end of year festivities please feel free to contact me. 

 

Yours in farewell-mode, 

Rhonda Petersen 


